
CTC Coventry
Minutes of meeting 5th-December-2014

Present

George Riches Simon Clarke Bob Tinley
Jess Anderson Kevin Croucher

Apologies
Dave Hearn Keith Jeacock Gordon Mead Mike Thomas
Ann Hobson

Minutes of Previous Meeting
Read and agreed.

Matters arising
Thanks to Bob for organising a very interesting visit to Brooks.

Correspondence
The business cards from CTC look good. There was some discussion as to whether putting 
a sticker on the back with our details gives a good impression, should we get them printed? 
No conclusion.
Bob has written to Gordon thanking him for his many years of service to the club. Gordon 
sent an appreciative reply detailing the offices that he has held and recalling his adventures 
on early tours.
Bob has had a photo album made with pictures of Gordon over the years; this will be 
presented to him.

Secretary’s Report
Nothing to report.

Treasurer’s Report
The signatories for the Coventry Building Society account have been sorted out. They are 
now Keith Jeacock, Bob Tinley and George Riches..

Future Events
Dave has organised our Xmas meal at Time for Tea, Kenilworth - 16.30 on 14th December.
Bob is finalising arrangements for the April tour in North Wales. 10 people going.
There was a discussion about the shorter rides on Sundays. Anyone who wants to lead one 
should contact Bob by the preceding Wednesday and he will add the details to the weekly 
email.
The East Midlands Rally is at Beaumanor Hall, 22nd -26th May.
Roger has arranged a programme of Tuesday rides to the end of April
Sunday rides were arranged to the start of April

Next Meeting
27th March at George’s house.

AOB
None.


	CTC Coventry Minutes of meeting 5th-December-2014
	Present
	Apologies
	Matters arising
	Correspondence
	Secretary’s Report
	Treasurer’s Report
	Future Events
	Next Meeting
	AOB


